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Strengthen the means of 
implementation and revitalize the global 
partnership for sustainable development

871
actions of  lecturers and employees at 

FPT University have have supported the 

goal of “Partnerships for the Goals” - 

SDG 17

22,401
 actions of  students at FPT 

University have have supported 

the goal of “Partnerships for the 

Goals” - SDG 17

EDUCATION FOR SDGS
Orientation Week “Earth Day” project in FPTU students’ assignments

An orientation week is a mandatory part of all programs at FPTU. All 
fresh students are introduced to the university, personal development 
path, professional skills, experiential activities, SDGs and contributions 
to achieve them, etc.

More than 700 students from 27 classes participated in the 
assignments related to the “FPTU Earth Day: Reduce, Reuse, Recycle” 
topic. Over 90 recycled products varying from such everyday items as 
bags, decorative lights to even architecture models were displayed 
and introduced to everyone.
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Bring traditional music to community​

FPTU traditional music bands bring the love of traditional music to 
students at more than 50 high schools surrounding the campuses by 
performing traditional musical instruments, teaching them how to 
play the instruments, opening free classes about traditional music, 
etc.

International cooperation for the SDGs

Currently, FPTU maintains close relationships and cooperation with 
more than 200 universities from 33 countries around the world and 
continues to expand. Some typical programs can be named such as 
English study abroad program, “Semester abroad”, cultural exchange 
program, internship abroad, etc.

Lecturer of the Business Administration Department presented at The 
Sustainable Agriculture conference in Germany.
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FPTU will be hosting the Conference of the Accreditation Council for 
American Business Schools and Programs (ACBSP) Region 10 at the Ho 
Chi Minh City campus. This is the first time for FPTU Ho Chi Minh City 
campus to ever host this event.

Representatives of institutions came to FPTU to attend the ACBSP 
Region 10 preparatory meeting.

An Information Technology lecturer of FPTU shared his research paper 
in the ACM International Conference on Multimedia in Asia 2022 - A 
hybrid conference for both in-person and online attendance options 
covering all aspects of the multimedia field.

Business Administration lecturers participated in the 7th International 
Conference on Applied Economics and Business (Denmark) to present 
the topic of Sustainable Tourism Management.

International collaboration and research to review comparative approaches and develop international best practice on 
tackling the SDGs


